
Sunrise Support Group 

Hospice of St. Mary’s 

 

“Sunrise Support Group” is a grief support group for children 

ages 6-12 who have experienced the death of a loved one.  

The group meets for six weeks on Wednesday evenings from 

5:00-6:00p.m. at the Hospice of St. Mary’s office, located at 

44724 Hospice Lane in Callaway, MD 20620. 

 

The program starts October 4, 2017.  Group activities such as 

art, games, and memory boxes are focused on helping 

children identify and express feelings of grief. 

This program is offered free of charge, but donations are 

welcome. 

 

For more information, please contact Hospice of St. Mary’s at 

301-994-3565, registration is required.  



 

 


